

Community Unit School District 200

Administration and School Service Center 130 West Park Avenue Wheaton, Illinois 60189-6400

Phone: (630) 682-2000

www.cusd200.org

Fax: (630) 682-2227

August 6, 2020

Christopher Line
Freedom From Religion Foundation
P.O. Box 750
Madison, WI 53701
Email: chris@ffrf.org

VIA U.S. MAIL AND EMAIL

Re:

Community Unit School District 200

Dear Mr. Line:

I am in receipt of your June 30, 2020 correspondence regarding a complaint about a summer activity handout distributed to parents within the District. Please be aware that the District removed the listing for the event in question from its summer event handout. Please know that the District consistently adheres to its policies with respect to ensuring the constitutionally protected rights of its students and the broader District community.

We appreciate your concern and believe this matter is resolved.

Respectfully,

Ør. Jeff Schuler

Superintendent of Schools